S Safety Socket

July 18, 2018

Safety Socket, LL.C has been made aware of the Impol Aluminum disclosure statement dated
05/04/2018. Impol statement listed materials sold in the United States do not meet the AMS2772
Rev. G, a subspec of AMS 41xx, due to deviation in production process of heat treatments (section
3.6 AMS 2772 G) requirements and recommendations for the heat treatment of wrought aluminum
raw material.

AA 6061 T651 all shapes and sizes, production starting December 1, 2008

AA 6262 T9 all shapes and sizes 0.21 and larger, production starting December 1, 2008

AA 2024 T351 all shapes .501 and larger, production starting December 23, 2016

AA 2024 'T851 all shapes 0.787 and larger, production starting December 23, 2016

AAT7075T651 all shapes and sizes, production starting December 23, 2016
Safety Socket did not manufacture any product using the above listed materials.

Thank you,

Jessica Dishman

Quality Assurance Manager
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